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Work on the Woodland will begin at the end of October and will be carried out by Maplebeck Tree Care. The tree thinning programme is outlined in the documents attached. The woodland has had very little maintenance over the last few years so letting in more light will help to create more diversity in the flora and fauna. Paths will be widened in places and in the first year we will be concentrating on compartment 1 and 2. The funding for this project has come from SANGS as a result of the recent housing developments
There will be further mini- projects throughout the 5year cycle and some extra funding will be sought for these. Needless to say we will need to rely on volunteer efforts to achieve all the objectives set out in the documents.
If you need further information, contact
Lesley Healy               – lesley@farnsfield-pc.uk
Maurice Shakeshaft - Maurice@farnsfield-pc.uk
